TRICHOPTERA NEWSLETTER

No. 12

June, 1985

Dear Trichopterologist,

The very cold and long winter in Central Europe is now over, and field activity is under way. Here in Lunz I now have several additional emergence traps outdoors. A breeding programme for limnephilids was started last autumn; as many species as possible will be bred in captivity from the eggs to obtain reliable material for taxonomy. Last season I was again collecting in Greece. The results of the island of Serifos were really surprising. Contrary to earlier experience this tiny island, without any tree or shrub vegetation, has many small watercourses which yielded about a dozen caddis species, two of which were new to science. This means that some of other very small islands could have similar conditions, and should therefore be investigated. Thus it was certainly not my last trip to Greek islands.

The fifth symposium, to be held in 1986 in Lyons, France, is our next important trichopterological event. Please find enclosed the circular and forms.

Newsletter No. 13 will be ready about April 1986, and mailed some time before the Lyons symposium. I shall be very glad to receive any contributions not later than March 1986.

Yours sincerely,

H.M.

Coven: Lanva of <u>Eubasilissa regina</u> from Japan. Photograph by James C.(Skip) Hodges, Jr.

ZOBODAT - www.zobodat.at

Zoologisch-Botanische Datenbank/Zoological-Botanical Database

Digitale Literatur/Digital Literature

Zeitschrift/Journal: Trichoptera Newsletter

Jahr/Year: 1985

Band/Volume: 12

Autor(en)/Author(s): Malicky Hans

Artikel/Article: Dear Trichopterologist 3